To:        Attorney Coleman and Attorney Lane
From:    Ms. Diana R. Williams
Re:        HEARING SCHEDULED FOR 12-4-20 AND SUMMONS FOR ARRAIGNMENT 
Date:    11-13-20
  Upon initially receiving the Summons for Arraignment today, namely, 11-13-20, I thought that this meant that my hearing scheduled for 12-4-20 was no longer necessary.  But, I truly don’t know; thus, I just want to know are these two separate proceedings that I’m to appear for.  
     I appreciate your response as soon as you possibly can.
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